JosH HIGGINS RADIO ENTERPRISES, INC.

TUCSON, ARIZONA

December 10, 1957

Mr, M. W, Nittler

2818 So. Cherckee

Englewood, Colorado

Dear Mr, Nittler:

We are very happy to have your letter telling us you
received KAIR on December 1, It is always a pleasure to
hear from our listeners, especially those who live outside
the State of Arizona,

This letter will serve as a verification of your report.
Thank you for letting us hear from you.

Most cordially yours,

JOSH HIGGINS RADIO ENTERPRISES, INC,

Che Qo) g

{.k’:e DuMond, Jr.
‘Assistant Manager
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